






NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING
THE ELMWOOD PARK PUBLIC LIBRARY’S
FISCAL YEAR 2023/2024 BUDGET
May 1, 2023 – April 30, 2024

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The President and Board of Trustees of the Elmwood Park Public Library will conduct a Public Hearing to consider the tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2023/2024 (May 1, 2023 to April 30, 2024) on Friday, April 14, 2023, at 9:00 AM, in the Village of Elmwood Park Board Room located at 11 Conti Parkway, Elmwood Park, Illinois 60707. This hearing will be a part of the Village of Elmwood Park’s regular 2023/2024 budget hearing process. The Public Hearing will be open to the public for in-person attendance.  Public comments and any responses will be read into the Public Hearing record. Please submit public comments via e-mail in advance of the Public Hearing to: mconsiglio@elmwoodparklibrary.org and/or faxing to (708) 453-4671.

The tentative Budget will be published in pamphlet form, and will be available as of March 9, 2023 for inspection by the general public at the Elmwood Park Public Library, located at 1 Conti Parkway, Elmwood Park, Illinois 60707. 

If you have questions, please contact Library Director Michael Consiglio at 708-395-1230.

Elmwood Park Public Library
Michael Consiglio
Library Director
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